
From: Westerdale, Barbara
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: PLEASE PDF: Robert Bayless Proposed 14-15H Well
Date: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 2:03:24 PM

 
 
From: McCullough, Ester M [mailto:emccullo@blm.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 2:03 PM
To: Westerdale, Barbara
Subject: FW: Robert Bayless Proposed 14-15H Well
 
Barbara:
 
Please see below.  Call me or Betty Lau if you have any questions.
 
Ester McCullough
Associate Field Manager
White River Field Office
220 East Market Street
Meeker, Colorado 81641
970-878-3866
emccullo@blm.gov
 
From: Lau, Betty J 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 12:33 PM
To: McCullough, Ester M
Subject: Robert Bayless Proposed 14-15H Well
 
This e-mail should be forwarded to Barbara Westerdale at Barbara.Westerdale@state.co.us.
 
This is a response to your request for 2 BLM waivers for the proposed Robert Bayless wells
Weaver Ridge 14-15H and the 13-9H.
 
The top of the pay zone for Well Weaver Ridge 14-15H, which is in Lease COC-58704, is
less than 600’ from the lease line with Lease COC-58705.  Both leases are owned by Robert
Bayless and both have a 12.5% royalty, so federal interests will not be damaged if the well
drains Lease COC58705.
 
The BHL for well 13-9H is less than 1200’ from the nearest producing well.  The question of
which well will be producing the reserves will not effect federal interests.  We therefore have
no objection to this well location.    
 
Betty J. Lau
Petroleum Engineer
White River Field Office
Office – 970-878-3814
Fax – 970-878-3805
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